
The police department has no objection. 

Thom Parker 
 
 
On Jan 15, 2020, at 2:46 PM, Maureen Fredrickson <mfredrickson@ajcity.net> wrote: 

  
Good Afternoon, 
  
We have received a 007 Beer and Wine Bar Liquor License application from Fry’s Marketplace #665, 150 
E. Old West Hwy., Apache Junction, AZ., 85119.  Please submit your department recommendations to 
me no later than Tuesday, January 28, 2020 by noon in order for your comments to be included in the 
packet for the city council meeting scheduled for Tuesday, February 18, 2020. 
  
Thank you so much and have a great weekend!! 
  
  

Maureen Fredrickson 

Office Support Specialist 
City Hall 
300 E. Superstition Blvd. 
Apache Junction, AZ.  85119 
Ph(480)474-5050 
mfredrickson@ajcity.net 
  

<Fry's #665 -150 Old West Hwy- NOT REDACTED Liquor License Application.pdf> 
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